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percy abrams <beyonddbt@gmail.com>
Monday, March 15, 2010 11:50 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Hi my name is Percy and do not like the new proposed regulations see I’m a small time day trader that
trades on fxdd.com and under the current regulations it gives me a good oopportunity of making a good
income four my self so please do not make the proposed regulations changes es thank you


